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The Legacy Project 

 

Tell us your story about:  

 Your first memories of the parish you grew up in. 

 The sacraments that you prepared for and took. 

 The school you attended. 

 The sisters and priests who taught you and left a lasting impression on you. 

 The different church ministries and/or organizations that influenced you. 

We capture our stories and share our histories to leave a legacy about our catholic 

identity and the parishes that influenced and shaped our lives. This legacy that we leave 

behind is for future generations to learn from and celebrate.   

We are looking for anyone who is 70 years and older, to begin with, who is willing to be 

interviewed.  The interview will be recorded via audio and take 1 to 1 ½ hours.   These 

interviews can take place at church, in your home and even over the phone.  All interviews 

will be transcribed and may be available for a future historical program about our parish. 

If you are interested in being interviewed, being an interviewer or for more information 

please contact Joyce Lane, Sharon Binion, Larry Cope, Keisha Chavers, Velma Barker-Hill or 

Tina Carter. 

 

Larry Cope: lcope@cope-design.com,              Joyce Lane: jlane1792@gmail.com,  

Keisha Chavers: chaverskeisha@gmail.com,    Velma Barker-Hill: vbarker-hill@sbcglobal.net  

Sharon Binion: sharon9382@att.net,               Tina Carter: tinalcarter71@gmail.com or 773-590-9737 
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